TOWN OF CHARLESTOWN
SELECTBOARD BUDGET WORKSHOP
JANUARY 8, 2018
Selectboard Present: Arthur Grenier(Chair); Steve Neill; Thomas Cobb

Staff Present: Patty Chaffee — Office Manager

Meeting was called to order at 4:30pm.
The Board met to review the budgets with all the updated numbers and discussed capital items

and special articles. Ms. Chaffee was instructed to adjust a few numbers before the Finance
committee meeting, so that the committee could have the most updated numbers to review.

ADJOURNMENT:

Mr. Cobb moved to adjourn this meeting. Mr. Neill seconded the motion. With all
in favor, the meeting was adjourned at 6:00 PM.

Respectfully submitted, Approved,

Patricia Chaffee, Recording Secretary %
Stegcen A.%ﬁ%‘& Art A. Grenier Thomas Cobb

(Note: These are unapproved Minutes. Corrections, if necessary, will be found in the Minutes of the
January 17, 2018, Selectboard meeting.)



